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Charlie Griffith

From: Neal Vogel <Restoricllc@earthlink.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 11:07 PM
To: Charlie Griffith
Cc: Jeff Fortin
Subject: RE: Silurian Springhouse Mural

Hi Charlie— 
 
The mural restorations are requiring more effort and we had to do repairs to the back –up masonry this time around.   
 
A good budget number to use is $10K per mural.   
 
There is some “economy of scale”  if your able to contract for murals but here is an estimate for 2019-2020.      
 
1 mural $10,000 
2 murals $19,000 
3 murals $28,000 
4 murals $36,800 
 
Please let me know if you need a formal proposal and for how many murals.  
 
(We remain interested in writing a Historic Structures Report on the springhouse and performing a historic paint analysis 
on the interior (there are reports of a mural once painted on the ceiling).  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to bid this work.   
 
 
Neal A. Vogel 
Principal 

 
RESTORIC, LLC  
8 S. Michigan Avenue 
38th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60603 
(312) 854.7456 P 
(312) 262-6645 F 
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From: Charlie Griffith [mailto:CGriffith@waukesha-wi.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 3:58 PM 
To: Neal Vogel <restoricllc@earthlink.net> 
Cc: Jeff Fortin <jfortin@waukesha-wi.gov> 
Subject: Silurian Springhouse Mural 
 
Neal, 
 
The Waukesha Landmarks Commission is again looking to decide how to spend it’s 2019 and 2020 Historic Springs 
restoration grant.  They have some other projects that they may prioritize this year, but most likely they will want to 
fund restoration of either one or two additional murals on the Silurian Springhouse.  They are going to discuss their 
Springs funds at their meeting on September 4th and hope to make some spending decisions.  
 
Would you mind coming up with quotes for restoration of one mural and two murals?  They would follow the same 
schedule they have in the past, with the murals taken down in the fall, restored at your studio, and then returned in the 
spring.  Most likely we would want to break up the payments into two again as well so it could be done over the course 
of two grant years.    
 
Thanks a lot! 
 
Charlie Griffith 
Associate Planner 
City of Waukesha 
Phone: 262-524-3529 
cgriffith@waukesha-wi.gov 
www.waukesha-wi.gov 

        
 
Notice: Please be aware that email sent to, or received from, the City of Waukesha should be presumed to be a 
public record, that it will be retained by the City as a public record, and will be subject to public disclosure 
under Wisconsin’s open records law. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please do not read it or 
forward it to another person, but notify the sender and then delete it.  


